
 
 
 

Southern California Association of Activity 
Professionals 

 
 
Dear SCAAP Members, 
 

This is a very exciting time of the year for the Southern California Association of Activity Professional’s Awards 
Chairperson because it is so important for me to let you know that as a SCAAP Member you have an opportunity to 
nominate an outstanding worthy facility team member that you feel is deserving of one of SCAAP’s Regional Awards.  
 

These are Award Categories:  
Activity Professional  
Activity Assistant 

Administrator  
DON  
 

Please consider nominating somebody for one of the above categories for this year's 2024 SCAAP Regional Awards.  The 
awards will be presented on October 18th, 2024 at Fredericka Manor, Chula Vista. It is easy to do this by submitting a 
letter(s) describing all of your nominees' outstanding attributes, achievements, and explaining why they are deserving 
for the award. Please note that every award nomination submitted must be made by a SCAAP Member in good standing, 
except for the Activity Professional award.  Nominations for “The Activity Professional of the Year” may be submitted by 
an Administrator/Executive Directors for their outstanding worthiest Activity Director only if their Activity Director is a 
member of SCAAP in good standing. 
  
Please take time to review our website, SCAAP.net, to find the criterion and nomination entry submission requirements 
and where to submit them to.  Click on the “MORE” Tab in the upper right corner, and the “Awards” Tab will appear.  Or 
conveniently scan our QR code below. The deadline for all of the SCAAP Award's submissions is October 10th. 
 

Each SCAAP award recipient will be notified by the SCAAP Awards Chairperson to prepare them for the Awards 
Ceremony.  It will be my honor to present at this year’s 2024 SCAAP Symposium’s “Awards Luncheon”  
Friday, October 18th at 12 noon to celebrate this year's SCAAP Award Recipients.   
 
Awards Luncheon Location: 
Fredericka Manor Retirement Community 
183 3rd Ave. 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
Please feel free to reach me, Joan Flannigan, at 760-473-5754. 
 
You can submit your entry by  
Mail: 
Joan Flannigan 
872 Laguna Dr.         
Carlsbad, CA 92008 
Or email: Joanflannigan41@gmail.com 

 
Most Sincerely  
Joan M. Flannigan, AC-BC  
SCAAP Awards Chairperson 


